Avanta

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
(CMS) has announced the availability of a new provider
identifier for use with standard electronic health care
transactions.

This identifier must be used by most HIPAA
covered entities, including health plans, health care
clearinghouses, and health care providers that conduct
electronic transactions. You will be able to apply for your
NPI starting May 23, 2005.

Small health plans have until May 23, 2008. After
these dates, health care providers will only use NPIs to
identify themselves in standard transactions, where the
NPI is called for.

We at Avanta are watching this issue closely and
will keep you informed of our progress in implementing
the NPI. For more specific information, orto apply for an
NPI, please visit https://nppes.cms.hhs.gov.

Avanta asks that you please do not move or switch
office equipment such as terminals, keyboards, and
printers. Doing so without Avanta’s assistance may
cause problems that are difficult for us to diagnose as
we may not have all the information regarding how the
equipment was moved or disconnected.

Several clients have recently experienced
unnecessary downtime because they or a third party
attempted to disconnect, move, and/or reconnect their
hardware. Please call Chip at Avanta with advance
notice so that we can assist you with any hardware
needs. It's an easy first step to avoiding any hardware
headaches.
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